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(25) Mr S Mackie  

 
To the Chair of the Corporate Resources Committee 
 
At the full July 2020 Full Council, the previous Committee Chair made a commitment 
to review the Highland Councils contribution to the Caithness and North Sutherland 
Regeneration Partnership would be undertaken.  
 
Given that this commitment was made well over a year ago, what progress has been 
made in undertaking this review and when can it be expected to be published? 
 
The Council has continued to contribute to the work of the Partnership over the last year, and 
the review is not yet complete.  Council Officers took part in an initial discussion on the future 
direction of Partnership activities in August 2021.  This will inform the proposed review and 
the Chair of the Economy and Infrastructure Committee will meet will local Members to 
discuss a focused scope and timescale for this work. 

 


